LU INUY 23 November 2016
Debee Skinner
Dept for Place

Southend on Sea Borough Council
Dear Ms Skinner,

Re: Proposals for Development of Charlotte Mews and Surrounding Properties

Within the Southend Central Area Action Plan

I am writing to you concerning the above matter, having been a resident of Charlotte Mews for the
last three years, and very happy with my accommodation.

The thought of having a move thrust upon me at my time of life is extremely daunting, as although
my general health is good, | do have a disability issue, and this whole concern makes me very
anxious.

I am in a first floor flat, and am pleased to say that the stairs issue is shortly to be addressed by the
installation of a stair lift, and agreement is in place to ease my bathing difficulties by the conversion
of my bathroom into a wet room. These modifications will enable me to happily remain in Charlotte
Mews for many years to come, which is my sincere desire, having built a humble apartment into a
secure and comfortable home.

Following the tenants meeting this afternoon with Mr Peter Arey, representative of Genesis
Housing, time frames and schedules were indicated and, as this is the very beginning of the
proposed activity, it is understandable that little specific information is currently available.
However, as mentioned, the mere fact that this proposal is under consideration, myself and my
fellow residents are uneasy, having this matter hanging over our heads.

| ask you to forward my views to the relevant body for inclusion in the Consultation.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Demmen





